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July 2024 

Chung Wah Terrace and Emery Avenue 
roundabout 
Footpath closure 

Dear Stakeholder  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL) is conducting works for the 
construction of a new roundabout at the intersection of Chung Wah Terrace and Emery 
Avenue, Palmerston. 

As part of the works, a partial footpath closure will occur to allow for the demolition of the 
footpath for the installation of underground services. Once complete, a new footpath will be 
built in its place. 

The footpath from Emery Avenue leading on to Chung Wah Terrace, heading towards the 
city centre will be closed for 2 weeks from 15 July. 

Alternative routes remain open for pedestrians to access the area. 

Pedestrians are reminded to take caution during these works and comply with all signage in 
place. 

For further information about the project, visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 

Contact 

To find out more, contact DIPL Project Manager Josefa Tchong on mobile 0409 706 620 or 
email josefa.tchong@nt.gov.au. 
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Map showing footpath closure and alternative pedestrian access at Chung Wah Terrace and Emery 
Avenue, Palmerston 


